Rev. I. V. Larson, Tsingtao, Sung.

Dear Brother Larson,

We are planning to have a Bible class here for our workers, members and enquirers, beginning on Tuesday June 28th and ending on Friday July 8 th.

I am writing to invite you as our chief speaker to these meetings. The program would take into account a couple of meetings a day for you, one in the morning and the other in the evening. Others would take part in class work, when the classes will be divided. Mr Kao Hsing-han, who is at present at home here, has promised to help us from July 4th to the end. We hope and pray for a good class.

If it will be possible for you to help us in this class we would be very happy. Should you not be able to give us all the time, we would be glad even to get the first part up to Sunday the 3rd. p.m., but of course we would prefer to have you all the time if you can spare the time. Your last visit is still in thankful memory.

Hoping you will find your way open to come, and with best wishes to you and yours,

I remain Yours cordially,

